| wish to make a submission regarding the conditions and criteria for project funding.

Along with a very small number of schools, Royal Far West School (RFWS) was deemed to be outside
the project criteria for funding. This appeared to be based wholly on the fact that the school does
not have a permanent student enrolment.

Please see the attached appeal letter, outlining the reasons why the school felt that the funding
criteria need to be amended to include schools such as RFWS which provide a statewide specialist
service and which are financially responsible for the maintenance and enhancement of buildings.

Kind regards

Jenny Rayner

Principal

Royal Far West School



